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Dear Colleague, 
 
Teacher of Physics 
 
Thank you for your interest in this post.  We are looking to appoint a new colleague who is well-
qualified and able to teach physics at A level and science at GCSE.   
 
Science is extremely popular at A level with big numbers in physics, biology and chemistry as well 
as students studying applied science.  A level physics is in great health and several students have 
gone on to study it at university in recent years.  At GCSE the department achieves fantastic 
results and last year we achieved ALPS 1 which means that our value added in science was the 
highest in the country. Science is a hugely successful part of the school and we hope that you will 
be able to help it become stronger still. 
 
Balcarras is an excellent place to teach.  We have friendly staff, pupils who are keen to learn and 
supportive parents.  We work in attractive buildings, superbly-equipped, on a beautiful site.  We 
are a teaching school, a maths hub and a host school for STEM, and professional development is 
one of our major strengths.   
 
I hope that having read all the details and perused our website you will be keen to apply.  Please 
submit your application by Monday October 21st 2019, at 9am.  Interviews will then take place on 
Wednesday October 23rd. 
 
I look forward very much to hearing from you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 

Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 


